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elimination of additional class-size reduction for middle and high school math 

classes, which BSEP has provided for the last 5 years. With the proposed 

cuts, the projected ending fund balance for 2014-15 is less than $40,000, 

roughly a quarter of one percent of the fund’s total budget for this year.  

 

Therefore, the P&O wishes to respectfully remind the Board that in order to 

meet the obligations of the Measure through the end of 2016-17, the BSEP 

CSR fund will have to reduce its contributions to programs beyond class size 

reduction. For example, over the prior three years, during a period when the 

district faced severe recession-related budget restrictions, the BSEP CSR 

fund provided program support for several core prog


